| am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the
past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. |
encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project
forward using the Burntlog Road route.

Perpetua Resources has developed a plan to provide our nation with a domestic supply of antimony
and protect the environment in the process. Perpetua is mindful of its impact and has designed its
project to meet or exceed environmental thresholds. For example, modeling in the SDEIS showed
the Operations Area Boundary would not exceed the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and
mercury, nitrogen and sulfur would fall below significant impact levels. | believe Perpetua Resources
can strike the balance of mining the materials we need safely, while also protecting and restoring
the environment.

Perpetua Resources wants to help America secure a domestic supply of the critical mineral antimony
and clean up a brownfield site. They've made great improvements to the project from the original
documents they submitted — this shows the permitting process has done its job. It is time to permit
the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward.

Thomas Clingan



